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Good afternoon,
I am writing to you to express my opposition to the Territory Coordinator legislation. I am

a home owner in the Araluen area and am shocked that the government is even considering
this overarching legislation that would result in a lack of transparency and accountability
of such decisions.

I feel that the appointment of this position and unregulated power awarded to the Chief
Minister will undermine the laws and regulations that have been put in place to safeguard
against corruption, protection of our environment and a democratic society.

I urge you to reject this notion and refer to the Scrutiny committee.

Nicole Chappell



